THE ST. THOIAS ARIFNIAH CHURCH CHOIR R©WPORT
1972

The St. Thomas .Armeninn Church can be very proud »f its nembers who make up the
choir and altar servers. Loyalty and steadfastness scen to be the by-word of these people.
The Messrs., Krikor .inohushian, .irmen Basmajian and Hovsep Nokhudian, have been singing on
the altar during the past year with a faithfulness and diligence we can all crulate. A
young man new to our Church, Jshn "Mlesl, has been serving as censer. We owe them all a
debt »f gratitude for serving Der Hayr ws his right - or left-hand nan or nen.

Our »rganist, Iliss Susan Shamamian, has been £1ithfully playing cvery Sunday and
words »f praise arc not out of place in a report such as this fir a young lady who has
served s» well this past year.

Individual choir attendance has been between 7 and 11 people each Sunday. Behavior
and attitude hnve been uXuﬂpllry and thc congregition can be proud »f the chrir's con-
posure durlng services.

We sang at the Ercrson Arnmenian Home £or the aged »n Holy Thursday during Lent, and
our performaince was well appreciated by the nembors »f the Home and its administrators,

Prrtinns »f the Gomidns Badarak and other scleetisns have been inehrporated in sone
scrvices and the choir ffembers have acclimated to the new nusic.

We at St, Thomas can be proud of its Choir members who make cvery effort to enhance
the beauty of the Hnly Badarak cach Sunday. Our thanks tn the congregation for its well-

ricaning praisc and support.
Edward Daghlian, Choir Dircctor

ARMENTIAN CHURCH SPORTS ASSOCIATION REPORT

St. Thomas had a very successful year in ¢ mpeting with the ther churches in the
Sprrts issncintisn. Our representatives were Jdack Tatarian and Ara Martin.,  This year,
our represcntntives are Jack Tatarian and Arthur Azarik.

Our Baskctball Tean won the New Jerscey Division Title, and lost the chanpinship to
St. Gregory. We were represcnted in the All-Star Game with threc players fron sur tean,
all playing a vital part in a victory over the Now York All-Stars. This team was coached
by Harry Chakmakinn and HMartin Tashjinn, with Robert avakian Chicf Consultant, and arthur
izarik as Chicf Scout.

Our Track Tean, coached by Richard Kceurajinn, took top honors at the annual Track and
Ficld Meet. Our team eomsisted »f approximately 30 participants, all playing a part in
this great achicvenent.

The »nly disappointment was the pror speetator turniut. We sincercly hope this will
impr-sve this year, although to date, therce has been no improvement,
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